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Welcome to ACODE 76. 

We still have some outstanding invoices for 2018 membership so you may get an email soon if this has been 

overlooked. 

The BAS statement has been paid for December and financially we are tracking well but will be better when 

outstanding invoices are received.  March Bas will be due when I am back in the office. 

Our list of enrolled members in the news forum continues to increase, if you know of anyone wanting access to the 

forum please ask them to contact the secretariat. secretariat@acode.edu.au 

Many of you may have tried to access the benchmarking tool which we are in the process of updating. This update is 

needed as we have upgraded the website from http to https  for a more secure protocol. 

I have fielded enquiries from 2 other institutions and am just waiting for their Managers to approve that their 

institutions will become members. 

Theta planning for 2019 is well underway. 

Benchmarking registration is open on the website.  Please register if your institution is participating. The 

Benchmarking Summit will be held in Brisbane 25-27 June 2018. 

Our final meeting for 2018 will be at the University of Tasmania in Hobart 1
st

 and 2
nd

 November 2018. 
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